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Lake in the Hills to Join National Lights On Afterschool Celebration 

Lake in the Hills, IL – The Village of Lake in Hills will join the national Lights On Afterschool 
celebration with an event at Village Hall, 600 Harvest Gate, on Thursday, October 28, from 4:00 
p.m. to 6:00 p.m. The event will shine a light on the importance of afterschool programming.

The Village’s celebration will be one of more than 8,000 events across the nation and stand as one 
of the 40 event sites in Illinois. Parents and children, members of the media, neighbors, Village 
employees, school officials, and other community members are invited to attend in support of safe, 
stimulating afterschool programming. 

“Lights on Afterschool showcases the benefits that afterschool programming provides to working 
families throughout our community,” said Recreation Supervisor Kristi Brewer. “Afterschool 
programs offer parents a safe, educational environment for their children and provide children with 
opportunities to grow academically, discover new interests, and socialize with their peers.” 

Event participants will explore 30 activity tables, visit the Beyond the Bell at Lincoln Prairie 
Elementary School student showcase, enjoy activities for parents and children, take on the Lights on 
Afterschool Light Bulb Challenge, and more. 

Participants may reserve free tickets online through the Village’s CommunityPass page, by phone at 
847-960-7400, or in-person at Village Hall, located at 600 Harvest Gate. Attendees are also
welcome to drop-in on the day of the event.

The Lake in the Hills Recreation Division is a trusted resource for recreational opportunities, 
facilities, parks, and open spaces for safe affordable fun throughout the Village of Lake in the Hills. 
Community members are encouraged to browse the Fall 2021 Program and Event Guide online. 

Lights On Afterschool, created by the Afterschool Alliance, is the only nationwide event that 
celebrates afterschool programming and the important role it plays in the lives of children, families, 
and communities. Visit https://www.afterschoolalliance.org/loa.cfm to learn more. 

847-960-7400
Fax: 847- 960-7415 

www.lith.org 

600 Harvest Gate 
Lake in the Hills, IL 60156 

https://bit.ly/LITHLightsOnAfterSchool
https://www.lith.org/government/departments/community-services/parks-and-recreation/programs
https://www.afterschoolalliance.org/loa.cfm


Photo Attached: Former Beyond the Bell afterschool program participants pose for a photo 
alongside program staff at Lincoln Prairie Elementary School in Lake in the Hills. 
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